
 

 

 Date: 29th January 2025 

 

 
NOTICE ON PROPOSAL SUBMISSION FOR LEASE OF COMMERCIAL 

UNITS 
 

 
Fahi Dhiriulhun Corporation Ltd. (FDC) would like to inform all interested parties that there is currently no pre-
registration requirement to submit proposals for the lease of commercial units. All eligible proponents are allowed 
to submit their proposals before the submission deadline, regardless of whether the has proponent attended the 
pre-proposal meeting for the specific commercial unit. 
 
For any inquiries related to an Invitation for proposals, please refer to the clause 04 of respective invitation for 
Proposals and send queries to the email address provided in the respective Invitation for proposals and ensure 
that inquiries are submitted before the designated deadline for inquiries. 
 
For the latest updates and detailed information regarding ongoing commercial lease announcements, please visit 
our website at www.fdc.com.mv under the “Announcements” section in Downloads. 
 
 
Proponent may obtain further information from the following address: 

Business Development 
Fahi Dhiriulhun Corporation Ltd. 
1ST Floor, Apollo Building, Fithuroanu Magu 
Hulhumale’ Maldives 
E-mail: business@fdc.mv  
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